

Holy Name of Mary School



Reverend David Regan, Pastor Principal

Mrs. Pamela Sanders,

April 22, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Earlier today, you should have received an email of a press release from the Diocesan Department of Education and Morning Star Initiative. In case you haven't seen it, I am forwarding a copy here. As is stated in the email, Holy Name of Mary School has begun a new partnership with MSI and the DOE. This is very exciting news for all of us here at HNOM!

The new pilot program will benefit Holy Name of Mary by assisting our school academically, spiritually and financially, while ensuring longevity. As principal, I look forward to working with MSI and the DOE to continue the longstanding history of academic excellence and faith formation that is the cornerstone of an education at Holy Name of Mary School.

More information will be forthcoming, but feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pamela Sanders

90S. Grove Street • Valley Stream, NY 11580 • Tel: (516) 825-4009 • Fax: (516) 825-2710

website: http://www.hnomschool.org